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Allison Edwards

From: kathryn.deakin@hsl.gsi.gov.uk on behalf of lupenquiries@hsl.gsi.gov.uk
Sent: 12 August 2020 16:41
To: Allison Edwards
Subject: Re: Planning ApplicationR/2020/0411/FFM

Dear Allison 
 
HSE is a statutory consultee on relevant developments within the consultation distance of a hazardous installation 
or a major accident hazard pipeline. Planning Authorities should use HSE's Planning Advice Web App to consult HSE 
on such applications and produce a letter confirming HSE's advice. This service replaces PADHI+ HSE's on-line 
software decision support tool. 
 
I note that Redcar and Cleveland council have used the web app on the 12 August 2020 to obtain HSE's advice for 
planning application R/2020/0411/FFM 
- HSL-200812090017-321 - Do not Advise Against. Therefore, HSE have no further comments to make. 
 
Regards, 
Kathryn Deakin 
 
HSE's Land Use Planning Support Team 
HSE Science and Research Centre 
Harpur Hill, Buxton, Derbyshire, SK17 9JN 
 
THE HSE LUP PHONE NUMBER IS NOT CURRENTLY  MONITORED DUE TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC. 
 
ALL HSE LUP TEAM MEMBERS ARE WORKING FROM HOME DURING THIS PERIOD AND WILL RESPOND TO ENQUIRIES 
RECEIVED AT THIS E-MAIL ADDRESS: 
lupenquiries@hsl.gsi.gov.uk . 
 
The current COVID 19 Pandemic is making receipt of, and access to, post extremely problematic.  HSE would be 
grateful if you could avoid sending hard copy mail wherever possible and instead send electronic versions. 
 
 
Please let us know by email of any instances where this is not possible and hard copy mail needs urgent attention. 
 
 
Find out how HSE is Helping Great Britain work well 
 
For HSE's Land Use Planning Advice Terms and Conditions, please click on the following link 
https://www.hsl.gov.uk/planningadvice and then click on 'terms and conditions'. 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Allison Edwards <allison.edwards@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk> 
To: "lupenquiries@hsl.gsi.gov.uk" <lupenquiries@hsl.gsi.gov.uk>, 
Date: 12/08/2020 08:19 
Subject:Planning ApplicationR/2020/0411/FFM 
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Please find attached a letter from the Development Management section of Redcar and Cleveland Borough Council 
in connection with the above planning application.  If you have any difficulties opening the attachment, please 
contact a member of the Planning Admin team on 01287 612344 or 01287 612471. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have recently updated our terms and conditions for all our services, including making some important updates 
to our privacy notices. To find out more about how we collect, use, share and retain your personal data, visit: 
www.redcar-cleveland.gov.uk/dataprivacy If you wish to stop receiving emails and unsubscribe from this Council 
email account, then please reply to this email and let us know. We will need your name and address to amend our 
records. If we must contact you in the future, we will write to your postal address. 
 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the named recipient and may contain sensitive, 
confidential or protectively marked material up to the central government classification of "RESTRICTED" 
which must be handled accordingly. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the sender 
by e-mail and delete from your system, unless you are the named recipient (or authorised to receive it for the 
recipient) you are not permitted to copy, use, store, publish, disseminate or disclose it to anyone else. 
 
 
E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as it could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, 
destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses and therefore the Council accept no liability for any such 
errors or omissions. 
 
 
Unless explicitly stated otherwise views or opinions expressed in this email are solely those of the author and do not 
necessarily represent those of the Council and are not intended to be legally binding. 
 
 
All Council network traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. 
 
 
Redcar & Cleveland Borough Council, Redcar & Cleveland House, Kirkleatham Street, Redcar, TS10 1RT, Tel: 01642 
774 774, Website: 
www.redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 
 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 
______________________________________________________________________[attachment 
 "eCon_Health and Safety Executive .doc" deleted by Kathryn Deakin/STAFF/HSL] 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
ATTENTION: 
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This message contains privileged and confidential information intended for the addressee(s) only. If this message 
was sent to you in error, you must not disseminate, copy or take any action in reliance on it and we request that you 
notify the sender immediately by return email. 
 
Opinions expressed in this message and any attachments are not necessarily those held by the Health and Safety 
Laboratory or any person connected with the organisation, save those by whom the opinions were expressed. 
 
Please note that any messages sent or received by the Health and Safety Laboratory email system may be monitored 
and stored in an information retrieval system. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Think before you print - do you really need to print this email? 
------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Scanned by MailMarshal - Marshal's comprehensive email content security solution. Download a free evaluation of 
MailMarshal at www.marshal.com 
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